
Dear Valued Guest,   

  Hotel re-opening on 1 November 2020  

All at The Surin Phuket are pleased to announce that the hotel will open its doors to guests 
once again from 1 November 2020. 

We use the time of the current hotel closure to upgrade our hotel systems as well as an
overall refurbishment of the existing facilities.

Food & Beverage outlets will be operating as following:

● Lomtalay Restaurant Breakfast 
● Sunset Restaurant  Thai
● Poolside Dining   All-day dining
● Beach Bar    Drinks & bites 

Other facilities such as the Spa, the Swimming Pool and the Gym will be operational as usual. 

At the same time, the renovation of the Beach Restaurant and the construction of 
six state-of-the-art Pool Villas are still ongoing through November. All guest rooms 
near the maintenance sites are however closed off, and there shall be very limited noise 
disturbance. 

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you 
for your kind understanding. 

We look very much forward to welcome you to experience Phuket’s most exclusive and 
pristine beach.

Sincerely,

The Surin Phuket
 
 


